
The City of Ansonia seeks proposals from qualified providers of emergency medical care and 
transportation for Basic Life Support and Advanced Life Support Ambulance Services. 

The City of Ansonia is seeking to divest itself of its Emergency Medical Services. It is seeking 
to:

1. Create efficiencies and effectiveness that will result in a positive budgetary impact for the 
residents of the City of Ansonia without any disruption in level and quality of service 
currently provided. 

2. Eliminate the fees associated with paramedic services that our seniors must pay and 
that Medicare does not cover.

3. The removal of all costs currently paid by the City of Ansonia for the provision of care 
provided by ARMS

4. Allow for current ARMS employees to have the option to become employees with the 
new organization. 

In summary, the purpose of the proposal process is to determine from the proposals received 
which provider can best ensure that properly trained and certified personnel will provide timely 
emergency medical care to patients at the scene of their illness or injury, and then transport 
them to an appropriate treatment facility in the shortest practicable time utilizing safe and clean 
vehicles, and provide the most reliable, safe and effective services to those served.

Please demonstrate in your proposal that you have the financial capability to provide these 
services to the City of Ansonia. 

The City of Ansonia reserves the right to reject any and all proposals in whole or in part as it 
determines to be in the best interest of the City of Ansonia.


